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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Wealthy Way Group Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated 24
April 2020 in relation to the acquisition of the remaining 45% equity interests in a non-wholly owned
subsidiary (the ‘‘Announcement’’). Unless the context requires otherwise, capitalised terms used herein
shall bear the same meanings as defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, the circular containing, among other things, (a) further details of
the Agreement; (b) the letter of recommendation from the Independent Board Committee to the
Independent Shareholders; (c) the letter of advice from the Independent Financial Adviser to the
Independent Board Committee and the Independent Shareholders; and (d) the notice of the EGM, was
expected to be despatched to the Shareholders on or before 26 May 2020.

As additional time is required for printing of the circular, the despatch date will be slightly postponed
to 28 May 2020.

By Order of the Board
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